
Background 
In accordance with generally accepted auditing standards, an annual audit plan must 
be approved by the Audit Committee.  The objective of the audit plan is to identify 
audit areas and systems that will be reviewed during the external audit, explain the 
audit approach to be used, provide information with respect to the scope and timing 
of the audit and identify specific issues for the year under review. 

Our external auditors will be presenting an over view of their External Audit Planning 
Report with respect to the 2017 year-end.  The full External Audit Planning Report is 
attached. 

 

Oscar Poloni from KPMG will be presenting the External Audit Planning Report.  The 
purpose of the presentation is to provide information to the Audit Committee relating to 
the activities of the City External Auditors in discharging their audit responsibilities. 

 

 

 


